Monday, February 1st, 2021

Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

CJSF

Show your LJ PRIDE!  Sign up to be an Honor Graduate for La Joya.  
In order to be an Honor Graduate you must be a CJSF member for 3 of your 4 semesters here at La Joya.  CJSF – California Junior Scholastic Federation is an Honor Society that you must qualify for with your good grades.  It is time to sign up!  

Make sure to check your points on your semester report card you just received in the mail. If you have any questions, please email Ms. Sayre at jsayre@vusd.org to see if you qualify to be a member of this prestigious society. For more information about CJSF, follow the link to the La Joya website.  https://www.vusd.org/domain/3616


THE BULLETIN

Do you want to be featured in an episode of THE UPDATE- La Joya’s Daily Bulletin!? You can do so by recording a bulletin on THE UPDATE Website. We would love to have more students and staff featured in future bulletins! 


Grab-n-Go Meals will be distributed once a week, on Thursdays ONLY at two service times.  
· Day service: 10:00am to 12:00 pm
· Evening service: 5:00pm to 7:00pm
 
LOCATION:  In front of the school, in the parking lot.
Breakfast and Lunch will be provided for the entire week, for students enrolled in VUSD 


ORCHESTRA instruments, tuning and fix-it time is every Wednesday from 11- noon.

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS

Good Morning Athletes. If you are interested in participating in sports training and conditioning for the remaining school year on campus at La Joya, please be sure to complete a short survey Wednesday morning in your Advisory Period. Let your teachers know you are interested in sports and they will give you the link during your Advisory class. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Souza.
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